STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Hazeldene Avenue
Road Hump Notice 2023

The Council’s reasons for proposing the above are as follows:-

A flood alleviation scheme has been proposed by the flood management team to redirect the flow of surface water runoff to prevent flooding in the surrounding area.

Hazeldene Avenue currently presents very low kerbs, and the access points into the car parking areas allow flood flows gathering on the highway to enter into the housing estate. 

Capital funding has been granted from the Environment Agency and the Department for Education to develop a flood alleviation scheme. 

The measures within Hazeldene Avenue will ensure that the flood flows do not enter the housing estate at the location, therefore protecting residents from flooding. 

3 No. 100mm raised crossings are proposed to be installed in order for surface water runoff to be redirected away from the surrounding areas to prevent flooding. The crossings will be installed on the entrances to the 3 car parks on the south side of Hazeldene Avenue. 

